
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

14 May 2004 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Eurotunnel appoints financial advisers 
 
 
 
Following the Board meeting held in Paris on 13 May 2004, Eurotunnel announces the appointment of 
Lazard (global co-ordinator) and Lehman Brothers as bank advisors to the company.  
 
Dresdner Kleinwort Wasserstein will continue to assist the group as structuring adviser. 
 
These banks will work closely with Hervé Huas, deputy chief executive, responsible for the financial 
strategy of the Group. 
 
 


